
 

Headteacher Update  

Welcome back to everyone. I hope you’ve all had a lovely week with 

your children and family. I enjoyed celebrating Reuben’s 2nd birthday 

with our friends and family.  It was lovely to see your half term fun via       

tapestry, thank you for sharing these with us. 
 

This half term is going to be a fast paced one, in the next couple of weeks 

we will share our class lists, end of year reports, have our meet the new 

team meetings, sports day, summer trips and our Y6 leavers assembly! It is 

lovely to know that all these events will be in person this year… and yes - 

we do have a parents race so get your trainers out!  
 

This week we welcomed our new parents and carers to our transition       

coffee morning, it was lovely to meet our new families. As the Y6 pupils   

continue to prepare for saying goodbye to Hob Moor Oaks and move     

onto Applefields, I also prepare to say goodbye to our Y6 pupils and their 

families. We will have a special leavers event on Wednesday 20th June, 

provisionally 10am onwards - I will confirm these plans within the fortnight.   
 

We have a final Parents Community Hub on Tuesday to firm up 

the work we have been completing in school to build a timetable 

of events that you can access as families during the summer    

holidays. All welcome, 10-11am Tuesday 14th June.  
 

Have a wonderful weekend in the sunshine! Olivia  

 

Diary Dates 

June 

14th Parents Community Hub 

10-11am 

17th Father’s Day Open        

Afternoon 

July 

1st Sports Day 

13th Meet the new staff team 

3:30-4:30pm 

20th  Y6 Leavers (provisionally 

10am)  

Buds 

 Happy Birthday this week  

to:  Hussein, 

Arthur, Diogo & Tristan                                 

Olivia  

 

Rachel and Carys for sharing their brass band talents 

at our Jubilee Street Party 

Buds class have started our new class text “The Teddy Bears Picnic” this week. We 
have been linking the teddy bear theme into all of our communication, language and 

literacy and mathematical development work. We look forward to continuing this  
learning this half term and enjoying a summer picnic at the beach in July!  



Seedlings  Milena for fantastic engagement during our Jessie’s fund sessions 
Acorns Gracie-Mae for listening to environmental sounds during phonics and making 

   super eye contact  

Blossoms Theo for using lots of new words when playing in the provision areas  
Twigs Diogo for having a great time on his birthday and smiling when he was wished a 

   Happy Birthday (by everyone) and when he blew his candles out 
Saplings  Joshy for lovely vocalisations and singing this week during our communication 

   sessions!  
Buds William for beginning to count out requested quantities in maths 
Branches   Arthur for independently seeking an adult to sit and complete tasks  
Roots Florence for joining in the Jubilee street Party Celebrations and interacting 
   with activities and listening intently to the band 
Boughs  Kacper for drinking his milk, actimel and orange juice from a cup instead of his 
   bottle. We are all so proud of you Kacper!  
Trunks  Athena for doing some amazing signing during phonics, well done Athena  
Catkins Tyler for a fantastic trip to Eureka!  
Oak Leaves      Freya for persevering with zipping her skirt up after PE lessons. You are trying 

   incredibly hard Freya, well done!  
Oak Trees  Niki for communicating more confidently to adult and children in class   
 

Olivia’s Outstanding Award   
Benjamin for showcasing his reading with symbols talents to my visitors on my tour of school!    

The Apple Cart is run by Applefields 

post 16 pupils, it’s a cash only shop 

and will be selling pick and mix 

sweets and some homemade crafts. 

Please come along or send some 

money in if you’d like your children 

to help support this  initiative. We are   

excited to work in partnership with 

The  Apple Cart to support the       

student’s work experience. 

Please look out for the sleep fact sheet which 
was sent yesterday, which includes lots of    
useful information and advice for parents. 

Becky Thompson,                  
hairdresser is                   
available to come into 
school on 7th July. 
Please update the care diary to                    
inform class teams if you have                     
arranged a haircut.  Contact Becky on 
07793432898 (£8.00 per cut) 

Catkins Eureka Visit 


